NOTICE

The part of Mathematics of the course of Quantitative Methods is ended.

The part of Statistics needs to have its own space for all the proper material. For this reason, all the
stuff related to Mathematics has been moved (not removed!) to another location of the same web
site. At the bottom of the “Materiale didattico” window | created a new window that is labeled “AA
2012/2013". There, you will find everything | uploaded for your preparation at the exam.
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